
January 21, 2014 

Over, please... 

It’s a Whole New Year! 2014 Begins Electronic Voting! 
MTA must have your “Non-District” email address for you to participate 

 

Please submit your “non-district” email to the 
MTA office no later than February 25 to par-
ticipate in electronic voting in the NEA RA 
election this March.   

All paper balloting will be at the MTA Office 
ONLY. Computers will be available at the MTA 
office for those who desire assistance in elec-
tronic voting.  

 Email your information to                           
Montebello_teachers@earthlink.net 

 Fill out the form on                                          
montebelloteachers.org 

 Call the MTA office any time and leave a 
message 

 Ask your Building Rep to relay the infor-
mation. 

Please add MTA to your contact list so your ballot doesn’t go into “spam”. 

Vote in MTA elections at your 
convenience 
electronically from your 

 Desktop Computer 

 Laptop 

 Smart Phone 

 Tablet 

 

Events to Consider If You Are Considering Retiring Now (or in the future) 

CTA Pre-Retirement Workshop Saturday, February 1 - The California Teachers Association 

Southeastern Service Center Council is offering a STRS workshop from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. Saturday, 
February 1. The cost is $15. RSVPs are due to the MTA office no later than Friday, January 24 

at 3 p.m. More information is available on the back of this Contact. 

Demystifying CalSTRS Workshop Wednesday, February 5 - The District is sponsoring a LACOE 

and STRS workshop Wednesday, February 5 from 3:30—5 p.m. in the Board Room at District Of-

fice. No RSVP is required. 

MTA Retirement Dinner is Friday, June 6 - Save the date!  If you are planning to retire and attend 

the dinner, please contact the MTA office as soon as possible. The event will be held at the Reef 
Restaurant in Long Beach. More information and participating retirees will be published this spring. 




